
with the 1st Battalion, 21st 
Marines.  The 2 pm program 
will also be open to the general 
public.  Come help us honor 
our heroes and thank them for 
their service to our country.

The event will be held under 
the Fort Chadbourne Pavilion, 
so weather will not be an 
issue. The museum will also be 
open during lunch hours.

For more information please 
call (325) 743-2555 or 743-2666.

RL4Restoration Foundation is 
running a fundraiser with Mixed 
Bag Designs but it is much more 
than bags.  They have kitchen 
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tools and gadgets as well.  The 
proceeds will go towards restoring 
and rebuilding the playground in 
Robert Lee as well as other 
community projects!  Catalogs 
are available from any Board 
Member and orders are due 
Saturday, November 10.

Online orders are available as 
well at mixedbagdesigns.com/

landing-page?fundraiserid=841262 
and will not close until the end of  
December.

Robert Lee ISD will host their 
annual Thanksgiving meal on 
Friday, November 16, 2018, 
from 11 am until 12:30 pm.  
The public is encouraged to 
attend.  Please RSVP to Rosa 
Long at (325) 453-4555 by 
Monday, November 12.

The second in the Sheep and 
Goat workshop series will be 
held Tuesday, November 6, at 
the Robert Lee Rec Hall.  
Topics will include in/out of  
state resources, hair sheep and 
goats on small acreage, health 
protocol, new technologies, and 
rain insurance.

Registration begins at 8:30 
am and the workshop will be 
held from 9 am until 2 pm.

For more information and to 
RSVP, contact the Coke 
County Extension office at 453-
2461 or email 
morgan.runyan@ag.tamu.edu.

On Sunday, November 11, 
2018, the Fort Chadbourne 
Foundation will host 
“Appreciate Our Veterans” 
Day.  The doors will open at 

noon to feed our veterans and 
their families, followed by a 
program at 2 pm.  WWII Medal 
of  Honor recipient Hershel 
Woody Williams will be present 
to visit with everyone and be the 
guest speaker for the program.  
Fort Chadbourne urges all 
veterans, especially our Coke 
County veterans, to attend this 
free event.

It is a very special honor to 
have a Medal of  Honor recipient 
like Woody Williams share his 
Veterans Day with us, and it is a 
wonderful opportunity to meet 
one of  our nation’s greatest 
heroes.  Woody Williams received 
his medal for his actions at the 
Battle of  Iwo Jima while serving 

 Robert Lee High School hosted a Public Safety and Health Fair on 
Friday, October 19, 2018. Local law enforcement, along with several other entities, 
were on site to talk to the high school students about cyber safety, proper interaction with peace officers, CPR overview, negative affects of  
alcohol and tobacco use, and roles and responsibilities of  a game warden in Texas.  Students in grades 9 - 12 attended the 30 minute sessions 
with each group throughout the morning.  They were able to ask questions and gain valuable knowledge towards things they might face in 
their daily lives.  Speakers at the event included Rebecca Alexander and Sarah Falkner with The Family Shelter (bottom left photo); Sheriff  
Wayne McCutchen (top right photo) and Deputy Anthony Lopez (top left photo) with the Coke County Sheriff’s Office; Jason Moran and 
Grace Todacheeny (right middle photo) with Robert Lee EMS; State Troopers Drew McCary, Justin Baker, and Zach Miller (photo on 
opposite page); and Game Warden Randall Mullins (bottom right photo).


